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2010-2011 Officers 
 

Board Chair 
Eric Martin 
President 

Linda Etheredge 
President Elect 

John Govan 
VP for Sponsorship 

Corey Manning 
VP for Membership/Speakers 

Whitney Woolfolk 
Secretary 

Evelyn Abernathy 
Treasurer 

Alan Grimsley 
Sargeant-At-Arms 

Linda Sterne 
Board Members At-Large 

John Furtmeirer 
Mia Temple 

Permanent At-Large 
Board Members 
Steve Etheredge 

Jack Sterne 

President's Message 
 
WOW – Spring Fling was a great success – preliminary figures netting close 

to $5000.  There are a few items that didn’t sell that we’ll have at the meeting on 
Thursday for those that may have not made it to the event we’ll give you an 
opportunity to purchase if you like.  We also have a few items that didn’t get picked up 
that I’ll be trying to make contact for Mike so we could have a few more dollars to 
come in.  Mike Speer did a great job coordinating this event so please let him know 
how much he is appreciated.  He left for his trip Monday, May 2 but you can flood his 
email box for his return.  

As you know, the money from this event sends our campers to Camp 
Sertoma.  Eric Martin is coordinating our campers and we are sending 6 this year 
which will take about $3000 of what we raised for this worthwhile sponsorship.  We 
don’t have our week assigned yet, but be receptive when Eric asks you to help take or 
pick up campers.  It will change your life to see what this camp does for the kids. 

Looks like we’ll have some funds left that we can do some other worthwhile 
sponsorship’s in our community. 

Now on to the next event – Jack has announced the date for Sportsarama, 
which is August 13.  Please mark that date on your calendars.  He also passed out ad 
sale forms at the last meeting so we need to start selling ads for the program.  The 
program sales are our money maker for this event and help fund our other sponsorships 
in the community. 

The 3rd annual "Camp Sertoma Golf Tournament" is Monday, June 6, at 
Woodside Plantation in Aiken. Please see Steve, Jack, or Steven Langer about this 
tournament if you're interested in playing. I think we have at least one team planning to 
play. They also need volunteers to help work if you're interested in donating your time 
that day. 

Remember the online voting for candidate officers May 19 – 24.  Steve has a 
notice (see below) regarding this and instructions.  

The Regional Convention is in Williamsburg, October 13 – 16, 2011.  Early 
bird registration has been extended to June 17, 2011 @ $145.00 and then the rate goes 
up to $170.00.   Since the convention is not until October, any help with convention 
expenses from the club would come out of the 2011-2012 budget which hasn’t been 
established yet so if you are interested in going you will need to cover your registration 
fee up front and if there is aid from the club, you’ll get reimbursed.  I have registration 
forms. 

Hope to see you at Thursday’s meeting – yours in SERvice TO MANkind 

 
Linda Etheredge

Committee Chairs 
 

Spring Fling 
Mike Speer 

Sportsarama 50th 
Pat Blackwell 

Sportsarama/Athletics 
Leighton McClendon 

Sportsarama/Program 
Jack Sterne 

Sportsarama/Concessions 
Steve Etheredge 
Club Awards 

Ann Pauley 
Golf Tournament 

Jeff Hanson/Jaime Spell 
Publicity 

Gail Trebuchon 
Service to Mankind 

Evelyn Abernathy 
Freedom & Democrary Essay 

David Shea 
Camp Sertoma 

Eric Martin 
Columbia College Club 

Debbie Sowell 
Sertoman of the Year 

Bill Todd 
Club Liaison/International 

Steve Etheredge 

Sertoman of the Week 
 

May 5  Cory Manning 
May 19  Rosetta Hunter 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

May Birthdays 
May 8  Steven Langer 
May 29  Bill Fortino 

MAY MEETINGS 
 5th  Larry Hembree – Executive Director, Nickelodeon Theatre 
 19th  Bo Bowman – Director, SC Branch of Angel Flights 

Dates & Events to remember! 
 

May 5 & 19    Monthly Club Meetings 
May 10    Board Meeting  
May 19-17   On-line voting for Candidates for Sertoma Inc. Officers 
June 6    Camp Sertoma Golf Tournament in Aiken 
July 14-17   Sertoma 100th Anniversary Kick-off Celebration Party in Cancun 
October 13-16   Atlanta Coast Regional Convention In Williamsburg, VA 

 

Sertoma Special Election 
 
Because we will not have an 
annual national Sertoma 
convention this year, we will be 
holding a special online election 
to elect 2 officers – Junior VP and 
Director-at-Large – who will take 
office on 7/1/11.  You must be 
registered with Sertoma and have 
an active username and password 
for the “Members Only” section 
of the www.Sertoma.org website 
to be able to cast your vote in this 
election.  If you don’t have a 
username and password for the 
Sertoma website, please review 
the attached instructions.  The 
online voting will take place May 
19 – 24, 2011.  You can view a 
webinar of the candidates on the 
Sertoma website.  Contact Steve 
Etheredge at 
steven@mailbox.sc.edu if you 
have questions about the process. 
 


